
 

 

 

 

March 15, 2020 

Dear OLOL Parents and Staff, 
 
I'm that guy. I need a schedule. I need to know what time it starts and how long it will last. If it starts at 
9, it means 9; not 9:01. That mindset has been altered for the time being. I don't know how long we will 
be closed; we are functioning on a week to week basis. I have a webinar scheduled for 930 a.m. Monday 
morning with the Archdiocese. I will share information as I can. We may make some mistakes in our 
decisions; but understand every decision we make is made on the side of caution and safety. 
 
We are preparing for the worst but hoping for the best.  
 
WE ARE IN THIS TOGETHER.THIS TOO SHALL PASS. 
 
We are here for you and will be responding to our emails.  
 
If you have time to worry, you have time to pray. 
 
If you need anything please let me know. 
 
Our Lady of Lourdes, pray for us. 
 
God is good... 
 
Thomas E. Halfaker 
Principal 

 

The Administration Team 
Our Lady of Lourdes Parish School 
14000 SW 112 Street 
Miami, FL  33186 
(305)386-8446 


